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Utility Regulator 
Queens House, 14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 

T: +44 (0) 28 9031 1575  W: www.uregni.gov.uk 

Abigail McEwan 
Phoenix Energy 
Blackwater House 
197 Airport Road West 
Belfast 
BT3 9ED 
 
10/09/2024                                                                                             Ref: NET/G/EC/1019 
 
 
Dear Abigail, 

 

Conveyance Charge Statement for the period 1st January 2025 to 31st December 2025 

Thank you for submitting the conveyance charge statement as required under condition 2.3.3 
of the Phoenix conveyance licence. 
 
Please accept this letter as approval of the conveyance charges submitted on 9th August 2024 
and ensure that the conveyance charge statement is published on your website on or before 
1st October 2024, informing the Utility Regulator when this has been completed. 
 
I trust this is clear but please feel free to get in touch with the office if you have any queries. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 

Elaine Cassidy  
Interim Director of Price Controls 
 
 


